EMAIL FROM SUPERINTENDENT TO PRINCIPALS

Dear Principals,

Before we close the 2023-2024 school year, I wanted to send a note about a wonderful opportunity I am asking all of you to carefully consider. 

The Diocese of XXX will (once again/be) participating (for the first time) in the #iGiveCatholic Giving Day on Tuesday, December 3, 2024.  It is my sincere hope that ALL of our schools will take advantage and join in the excitement of this event. Registration starts on August 19, so I wanted to give to time to consider participating before the summer. 

Important Note: Our diocese has covered the application cost so this is free to us!

#iGiveCatholic, now in its 10th year, is a proven, dynamic crowdfunding event that offers an excellent opportunity for the Catholic Community to come together to give thanks, give back, and give Catholic!
 
This will be a GREAT chance to raise funds for your school either for a special project or for unrestricted funds.

(Contact Name) of the diocese will be offering EXPERT guidance and all of the plug and play templates and marketing resources you will need. There will be NO guess work. The process will be easy and fun!
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Details about the program and registration process will be distributed over the summer. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this fabulous opportunity. Let’s join together to celebrate all that we do in our schools, as Catholics, to build His kingdom and invite people to invest in our good work!
 


